
Cub Scout Pack 608 
 
February, 2010 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

It's time to celebrate with a big birthday bash. 
Boy Scouts of America is 100 years old this 
year. Learn the history of how Scouting came to 
the United States. Find out about those who 
have given us this great Scouting legacy such 
as Daniel Carter Beard, James E. West, Ernest 
Thompson Seton, Waite Phillips, and W. D. 
Boyce. Let's play birthday games, make party 
decorations, and have birthday cake for our 
blue and gold banquet.   

Next Month’s theme: Take Flight 

This Month’s Theme: 

Happy Birthday, B.S.A! 
 

Cubmaster’s  

Corner: 

 Scout Name :  Award : 

Tristan Quijas  Bobcat 

 
 

  

A hundred years from now,  

It will not matter at all what your bank 
account was, whether large or small.  The 

kind of house you lived in will be immaterial 

too, as will the kind of car you drove and 
the famous folks you knew. 

But the world may be a better place 
because you gave your time to Scouting.  

Guiding future leaders down life’s trail on 

each and every outing.  So keep that 
Scouting light shining as a beacon for each 

boy.  Then in years to come you’ll see them 

as men who fill you with pride and joy.  Yes, 
Scouting is your boy! 

Yours in Scouting, Ben Neill 

This Month’s Schedule: 
Flags: Dragons Webelos II 
Trail Maintenance: Wolf Den 1 
 
Sunday February 7 is Scout Sunday, proudly 
where your scout uniform to your religious 
affiliation this weekend for a special patch! 
 
Blue and Gold Banquet! Friday, February 12,  
6 PM at the Poway Community Center,  
catering provided by Tacos and Gorditas.   
Cost is $15 per family.   
 
Tuesday, February 23 is the Pack Committee 
meeting at Old Poway Park.  All parents are 
welcome to attend! 

Proudly serving the families of 
Midland Elementary School and the 

City of Poway for over 50 years. 
 

Sponsored by   
St. Gabriel’s Knights of Columbus 

 
 

 

Lord Baden Powell – 
Founder of Boy Scouts 

Last month’s awards: 
 

Pinewood Derby Results: 

1st place: Thomas Godden 
2nd place: Tristan Quijas 
3rd place: Lars Hartvig 
 
Fastest Den:  Tiger Den 3 
 
Fastest Tiger: Tristan Quijas 
Fastest Wolf:  Damian Collins 
Fastest Bear:  Lars Hartvig 
Fastest Webelos 1: Thomas Godden 
Fastest Webelos 2: Peter Neill 

 

Congratulations to all winners! 
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Important Upcoming Events! 
Tuesday, March 16 - 7:00pm  

 Pack 608 Meeting 

Thursday, March 18  

 Cub Scout Leader Specific Training 

Sunday, March 28 

 Kite flying  

Tuesday, March 30 – 7:00pm 

 Pack 608 Committee Meeting 
  

Saturday, April 17 All day  

 Scout Fair at Qualcomm 

Tuesday, April 20  

 Pack 608 Meeting 

Tuesday, April 27 – 7:00m  

 Pack 608 Committee Meeting 
 

Saturday, May 8  

 Jamboree on the Trail (JOTT) hike 

Tuesday, May 18 

 Pack 608 Meeting 

Saturday, May 22  

 Cub Scout Leader Specific Training 

Tuesday, May 25 

 Pack 608 Committee Meeting 
 

Thank You Volunteers! 

Last month’s committee meeting was attended by Bethany and Don Allie, Amy Anderson, Rosie Bell, 

Craig Dickson, Tracee Ellis, Marc Lawrence, Ben Neill, and Philip Somers. 

Special thanks are due the following volunteers: 

Bethany Allie and Tracee Ellis for leading the Blue and Gold Committee. 

Don Allie for leading January’s successful Pinewood Derby.  Thank-you to everyone on the Pinewood 
Derby committee! 

 

Tigers Den 2:  Maintained the Pack’s 

adopted trail and worked on pinewood derby 
cars. 

 
Tigers Den 3: Worked on pinewood derby 

cars and activities and badges. 

 
Wolves:  Worked on pinewood derby cars 

and activities and badges. 

 
Bears:  Worked on pinewood derby cars and 

activities and badges. 

 
Webelos 1:  Worked on Craftsman Badge. 

 

Dragons: Finished up Arrow of Light 

Requirements.  Way to go Dragons!!! 

 
Eagles:  Maintained the Pack’s adopted 

trail and worked on pinewood derby cars. 

Den News: 

Check out our Website: http://www.cubpacks.org/ca/cs/608/index.htm 

 


